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To Whom it may concern
 

As a former Governing Governor of three prisons and now Deputy Director leading on Resettlement reform, I know only too well that men and women in custody have an inherent distrust of the system and this acts as a barrier towards accessing legitimate help. 

Katie and Jeremy, through Beyond the Gate magazine, offer a solution to bridge the gap. Katie as a person with lived experience is highly credible and is clearly passionate about turning her own experience towards helping others. Jeremy comes with a wealth of experience in the Communications and publishing field and offers a viable business plan to grow this vital service.

These individuals need a much-needed opportunity to get started. The leverage an initial investment with give them, will allow them to demonstrate the effectiveness of their magazine and ultimately contribute towards better resettlement opportunities for people being released from custody.

My team and I have met with Katie and Jeremy on several occasions, not only do we trust their product, but we believe that they are passionate and committed to the cause of helping individuals in custody maximise their chances of a fresh start upon release.

I have no hesitation in endorsing them or their magazine and am committed to helping them widen their readership within prison and probation once they embark on their journey.

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact me directly.

 

Yours sincerely 

Pia Sinha
	
	Pia Sinha |Acting Deputy Director|Operational Delivery & Resettlement Design

HMPPS Probation Reform Programme | 102 Petty France, London | 7th Floor 
E-mail: pia.sinha1@justice.gov.uk
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